
Courthouse Road
Client
Los Lunas

Scope of Work
Roadway Design, Landscaping, Drainage Engineering

Under our on-call contract with the Village of Los Lunas, Molzen Corbin assisted the Village with 

improvements to one-half mile of Courthouse Road from NM 314 to Los Lentes Road. The purpose 

of this project was to beautify the corridor (giving it a boulevard-type atmosphere) and promote 

economic activity. Safety for bicyclists and pedestrians was also one of the Village’s concerns, so Molzen 

Corbin designed enhancements of the existing sidewalks and restriped the road to accommodate 

these alternate modes of transportation. Additional improvements included widening sidewalks, 

removing unnecessary/unusable access driveways, enhancing the existing drainage pond, and adding 

landscaping.

Completion
2015

Size
0.5 Mile Corridor

Cost
$950,000


